
Dear Jane and Lucy, 
 
Thanks for inviting us to EFW, it was an amazing day out. 
Everyone was so shocked when you told us all the facts about rubbish. 
 
I really enjoyed the tour because we saw the fire and all the rubbish being burned. I 
remember the lift being more stinky last time but this time 
is wasn't too bad. 
 
My favourite activity was the circuits made from fruit, 
wires, zinc and copper. I loved when we got to join our 
circuits together, also when we weighed ourselves on the 
lorry scale.  

 
 
 
 

I would like to know many 
women work there in total? 

 
The crane can hold up to the weight of  
8 cars!!! 
 
   
 
Yours sincerely Maisie, age 9 
 
 
   


